





The Avila Family

"Your Missionaries in the Philippines"

MINISTRY NEWSLETTER

INDEPENDENT BAPTIST COLLEGE OF ASIA PACIFIC

The first special module class of IBCAP is held on June 21-23, 2010. The free course study on the New Testament Survey (The Epistles) was attended by 21 freshmen students. This first batch of students is composed of pastors, ministry leaders, nursing graduate and newly graduates from high schools. The next special module class is going to be on July 19-23, 2010.





FEEDING CENTERS MINISTRY

Our feeding centers for streetchildren are on full swing. Recently, 57 streetchildren attended the Lipa Baptist Bible Church 19th anniversary services.







About 4 received the Lord Jesus Christ as their Savior and Lord. Praise the Lord for this great opportunity to share Christ.

JOHN LEMUEL AVILA- a new member of our family

John Lemuel was born on may 18th, 2010. Thank the Lord for safe delivery. Eventhough my wife underwent a pre emclampsia status before giving birth. Both the mother and the baby are doing fine. Thank you for all your prayers and faithful support to our ministry.



HOME CHURCH:

Central Baptist Church P.O. Box 245, Lindale Texas 75771 U.S.A.

FIELD ADDRESS:

Lipa Baptist Bible Church P.O. Box 30493 Lipa City 4217 Batangas Philippines

GIFTS AND SUPPORTS:

Central Missionary Clearinghouse P.O. Box 219228 Houston Texas 77218 U.S.A.

EMAIL ADDRESS: lbavila@yahoo.com